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Multi-use Trail  

 

The town has requested RFP’s for development and construction a multi-use trail 

from the entrance of Woodland Trails to the connection at The Players club which 

is part of the Roundabout Construction.  We are utilizing the Build Operate 

Transfer statute once again and were intending to make a recommendation in 

June, but only one firm responded to the RFP.   

 

I am recommending that the council approve moving forward to the scoping 

phase with Genesis Municipal Development.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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